
Yohn, Cheryl 

From: ContactForm@state.pa.us 
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2013 3:06 PM 
To: Help 
Subject: IRRC Website - New Message 

A new message has arrived from the IRRC Website 

First Name: Gwen 

Last Name: Oscar 

Company: 

Email: gwengos@verizon.net 

Subject: Common Core 

Message: 
I am writing to tell you I am AGAINST Common Core. I will explain to you a few reasons why. 1.) I do not 
think the Federal or State government know better than parents or administrators of our local schools what is 
needed at a local level for our children. 2.) I don't think with the economy the way it is that anyone can afford to 
spend money they do not have or know where they are going to get it (probably local tax payers). 3.) Until they 
can PROVE the outcome of these changes they are trying to put in place we should not enact them. Maybe the 
above points are a little bit of COMMON SENSE but until some of these things have been done we in PA 
should halt the implementation of COMMON CORE. 

***** / v 


